ATTENTION: Carry Over Stock Car/HulaCross Event - April 21st
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Attention Stock Car & HulaCross Competitors!

Due to the rainout during today's April 14th Stock Car & HulaCross event, we will carry over the
entire event to April 21st's MotoCross event. All competitors who attended today's event will
have their run-card waived. The normal spectator fee will be charged. The event will continue
from where we left off. Remember, we will be running Stock Car, HulaCross, & MotoCross.
This event is optional and not mandatory for Stock Car and HulaCross. You have already
received 25 points for your attendance on April 14th.

Gates will open at 7AM. It is absolutely critical that everyone arrive on-time and be
registered BEFORE 10AM.0 Registration will close at 10AM.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at (808) 782-7432. Mabhalo for your
patience and understanding during this rainy period...the weather is simply out of our control.
We hope to see all of you on April 21st!




